
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 12:52 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Susan Fraser

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I disagree with getting rid of the seasonal rates. We pay hydro all year although most of us are seasonal and use
hydro 5-6months. Ontario is also the highest electricity rate and the rates are increasing faster than inflation.
How does hydro expect seniors with there tiny pension each month expect them to be able to pay these rates.
It is sad to see people have to sale cottages due to your increases.




